
7th Oct 2024 

 

Notice of Postponement of Walk-In Interview 

 

Reference is made to Advertisement No: 14(15)/2024-INST dated 06.09.2024 for the Walk-In 

Interview for the position of Project Research Associate-I (RA-I) under the ICAR funded 

project at the Institute of Nano Science and Technology, titled “Semen Sexing in Cattle"

(Project Investigator: Dr. Bhanu Prakash). 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the interview originally scheduled for 8th Oct 2024 has 

been postponed. The new date for the interview is 16th Oct 2024, starting at 10:30 AM, for 

shortlisted candidates only. 

 

 

 

 




